



MANNING VALLEY HOCKEY ASSOCIATION INC.
NOVEMBER BOARD OF MANAGEMENT MEETING 17th December 2021

Venue: Meeting conducted via zoom

Time: 6.30 pm

Present: Terry Burke, Tony Lewis, Shane Green, Lynn Brittle, Donna Yarnold, Tony Barton, Jason Sipek, and J Surtees

Frank Birkefeld Adam Birkefeld

Business

1. Send out another email inviting people to the BOM Christmas Party.
2. Lewy reported on Rep Indoor.
There three MVHA teams competing at State Championships Under 18 boys, Under 15 boys and Under 13 boys representative teams. 3 Under 18 girls playing with Port.
Need a designated indoor rep on the Rep Team Committee
When our outdoor teams go away coaches need to indoor representation needs to be discussed with the players.
Players have to be fully registered via revolutionise to play at the championships.
3. Last grant application not successful. Keep applying for grants.
4. 5. Barto has spoken to MNNC to get them to pay for LED light replacement suggesting that would recoup the cost over time due to less bulb replacement s as well as being more environmentally friendly.
5. Fencing of the hockey centre. To reduce cost change to chain mesh fence and maybe keep other fence at the entrance to the complex.
6. TLF replacement . cost of replacement will depend on the condition of the base. Whatever happens the field will not be ready for the 2022 hockey season. Draw should consider this.
7. Medallions – Michelle to get medallions engraved with Divisions rather than age groups. When XX trophies closes will have to look for another supplier (Barrington Trophies).
8. Port Umpire Invoice. Adam to send it to Lewy so that Lewy and Leigh to get together to discuss. Leigh to speak to Simon Thresher.
9. Schools program.
10. Lynn report that we are registered with the schools roadshow program conducted by HNSW. She has contacted 15 schools. Meeting suggested that members give Lynn the names of schools and possible contact people eg Barrington PS and Ollie Rinkin. And Dave Keen Gloucester HS Barton wants a data base with schools and contact details.
11. Junior Program
It was agreed that at the P and S ,JMC? . meeting be held on the 11th January 2020 6.30 discuss the proposed Junior Format document on junior competition structure and the junior competition starting date. Barton to finalise Junior Format document to send to BOM members and P and S one week before the meeting.
BOM Meeting to be held on the 18th January to discuss the dates for the season start and finish and adopt the Junior Format.. Suggest Junior comp begins 14th and 15th March end of cricket season and two weeks before the senior comp begins and finish before the senior comp.
Barton to incorporate Lewys suggestions in the Format.
Leigh to be at the centre Friday nights for Hookin2 hockey.
12. Send contacts list to Donna.
13. 13. Will need a special meeting with JMC to discuss gradings/rules.

Meeting closed 7.45 pm.

John